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Drainage study in your neighborhood as early as July 10 
 

King County crews will work on your street to continue studying soil, groundwater, surface water flow and 
street conditions.  
 

 See the back page for a full-sized map of the work area. 
 
What to expect: 

• Starting July 10, crews will work on or near your planting strip for a few hours to confirm that there are no 
buried utilities at the work location.  

• A day or two later, crews, trucks and drilling equipment will return to install a monitoring well. The well 
will be about 8 inches in diameter and 80 to 120 feet deep. The well will be filled with sand and a clay like 
material surrounding a PVC pipe, and will be covered with a steel disk that is flush with the ground. Exact 
dates may change.  

• About a week later, crews return with a large water truck to pump water into the wells and measure the 
water level inside. A “No Parking” sign will be placed over the well until testing is complete.  

• Temporary “No Parking” signs will give three days’ notice of parking restrictions for work days. Signs will 
be left in the planting strip throughout July but will only prevent parking on work days. 

• Work will take place on weekdays between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m. 

• Expect noise levels typical of a construction site. 

• In rare circumstances during the work, the street may be blocked for several minutes.  At some locations, 
pedestrian traffic may be temporarily re-routed. 

 
Los contratistas del condado de King estarán trabajando pronto en su área. Puede que usted note su labor y 
que esto afecte su rutina diaria. Si tiene alguna pregunta o inquietud, tenga a bien de contactarse con Sarah 
Sanborn, en el número que aparece debajo. Se le puede proporcionar un intérprete sin cargo. 
 

킹카운티 하청업체가 곧 여러분 지역에서 작업을 시작하게 됩니다. 이 작업은 여러분 눈에 띄거나 일상생활에 지장을 줄 수 

있습니다. 이에 관한 문의사항이나 문제가 있는 분께서는 아래 실린 번호로 Sarah Sanborn 씨에게 연락하시기 바랍니다. 

통역 서비스는 무료로 제공합니다. 
 

 
 
  

Have any comments or concerns, or need more information? Contact Dana West: 

206-477-5536 (office) or by email at dana.west@kingcounty.gov 



1st Ave NE - V 

Soil testing sites  
 

 
ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 
206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY Relay) 

 


